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Dear Chair and Committee Members, 
I am Zach Cassidy of Dakota Resource Council. I am writing to amend my earlier opposition to 
this bill, and instead support it. After further review we believe that this is common sense 
legislation, and that it seems perfectly fair that if you wish to vote you must also pay into the 
system.  
As such DRC and myself recommend DO PASS on this bill.  
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